
 

Dear colleagues, 

 

HARMONIUS is an independent association-network of young legal scholars. Its primary 

objective is the harmonization of law in the region of South-East Europe with EU law and 

with general principles of international law. HARMONIUS closely cooperates with the 

German foundation for international legal cooperation (Deutsche Stiftung für internationale 

rechtliche Zusammenarbeit e.V., abbreviated: IRZ), whose aim is – inter alia – to provide 

support to young scholars within the region of South East Europe. 

 

HARMONIUS is pleased to announce that the new issues of its Journal will be published by 

the end of November 2017.  

 

You are invited to submit an article of not more than 15 pages by October 1, 2017. Please 

note that the article must be written in Bosnian, Croatian, Serbian or in English.  

 

The article should be submitted as a word.doc to Prof. Dr. Mirjana Radovic 

(mirjanam@ius.bg.ac.rs) or Doc. Dr. Milena Djordjevic (milena@ius.bg.ac.rs) or Doc. Dr. 

Nenad Tesic (nenad.tesic@ius.bg.ac.rs) or Filip Bojic (fillip.bojic@ius.bg.ac.rs). Please do 

mention your affiliation and contact details. 

 

The selection panel will consider all articles received by the submission deadline. All articles 

will be peer-reviewed. A decision on the final content will be made by November 10, 2017. 

 

The elected contributions will subsequently be selected for publication. 

 

For more information – also in case you should like to make a contribution other than an 

article please contact Prof. Dr. Mirjana Radovic (mirjanam@ius.bg.ac.rs) or Doc. Dr. Milena 

Djordjevic (milena@ius.bg.ac.rs) or Doc. Dr. Nenad Tesic (nenad.tesic@ius.bg.ac.rs) or Filip 

Bojic (fillip.bojic@ius.bg.ac.rs). 
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